
Religious School News
J A N U A R Y  2 4 ,  2 0 2 4

Dear Religious School Families:

It was cold outside but warm in our hearts. There was so much joy in being
together again! While we couldn't be outside, we prepared for TuBishvat
(which begins Wednesday night) and celebrated our love and appreciation
for trees from inside! Here is a simple TuBishvat Seder and information
from PJ Library if you wish to know more or are looking for a way to
celebrate. A TU B’SHEVAT SEDER (pjlibrary.org.

I hope you saw a variety of tree art and reflections from PreK-3rd grade.
Our 3rd-6th graders began asking questions about FAMILY trees! Parents,
don't forget to join us February 4th for the Stay and Schmooze including
information about our new BIG Question and Jewish Genealogy. 

 

 

Debbie
Deborah Niederman, RJE
Director of Lifelong Learning

7th graders are busy at work preparing for THIS SUNDAY's Mitzvah Day. Please help us by
bringing donations during the week or on Sunday. See flyer below for more details.

There is much to celebrate this weekend as we welcome back Morgan from Greene Family Camp!
Be sure to join us for Shabbat or for the Pizza, Paint and Pour party on Sunday. Parents, there will
be a Stay and Schmooze THIS SUNDAY with Morgan if you wish to learn more about GFC! See
flyers below for more information and to register for Sunday's party!

https://pjlibrary.org/PJLibrary/media/PJ-Library/blog/2010-Rekindle-Shabbat-Tu-BShevat.pdf
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https://templeshalomdallas.org/youth-programming/
http://www.templeshalomdallas.org/
https://templeshalomdallas.org/munchkin-minyan/

